
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/20/2010 5:12:09 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Update

No letter before Wednesday. We're working on Sempra, and will do both together.

On Dec 20, 2010, at 4:43 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote:

I understand that another letter will be issued today. Can Anna Marie cc on the copy 
sent to Chris ? Thx.

Also, any word on whether we can release the Top 100 over the holidays ? ;-)

Enjoy the East Coast....
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